
 
 
 
TO: Debbie Racca-Sittre, City Clerk 
 
FROM: Councilmember Teri Castillo, District 5 
 
COPIES:  Nancy Cano, Boards and Commissions Coordinator,  

Aurora Perkins, Deputy City Clerk; Emily McGinn, Assistant to 
City Council 

 
DATE: July 17, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: District 5 Appointments & Reappointments to Boards & 

Commissions 
 
I would like to reappoint the following individuals to the respective Boards and 
Commissions listed below for the remainder of an unexpired term of office to 
expire on May 31, 2025, or for the terms of service concurrent with the respective 
offices otherwise indicated. 
 
Name    Board 
Karen Speer   Animal Care Services Advisory Board 
Geraldine Garcia   Brooks Development Authority 
Kayla Miranda   Building Standards Board 
Teresa Kilmer   City/County Joint Commission on   
     Elderly Affairs 
Sarah Zimmerman  City of San Antonio Commission on  
     Education 
Andre Greene   Disability Access Advisory Committee  
Catarina Murphy   Higher Education Student Advisory Board 
Yvette Changuin Humble Ethics Review Board 
Sara Gerrish   Mayor’s Commission on the Status of  
     Women 
Agapita Jaramillo   Parks and Recreation Board 
Andy Castillo   Port Authority of San Antonio 
Andy Benavides   San Antonio Arts Commission  
Andrea Greimel        San Antonio Early Childhood   
     Education Municipal Development   
     Corporation 
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Vickie Willoughby  Small Business Advisory Commission  
Robert Gonzales   Transportation Advisory Commission 
John Gauna    Veterans Advisory Commission 
Maria Cruz    Zoning Board of Adjustment 
John Bustamante   Zoning Commission  
 
I would like to appoint the following individuals to the respective Boards and 
Commissions listed below for the remainder of an unexpired term of office to 
expire on May 31, 2025, or for the terms of service concurrent with the respective 
offices otherwise indicated. 
 
Name    Board 
Gena Meyer   Commission on Strengthening Family Well 
     Being 
Anthony Gres   Small Business Economic Development  
     Advocacy Committee  
Bernardino Villasenor  Storm Water Management Advisory Board 
Mark Camann   Streets, Bridges, and Sidewalks Advisory 
     Board   
 
The applications are on file with the Office of the City Clerk. 
 

 
 
 

 
Teri Castillo 
Councilmember, District 5 




